Adjunct Faculty Committee

September 11, 2012
9:30-10:30 a.m.
Adjunct Committee Members: Janie Moore, Heather McCoy, Dale Griffith, Matthew Galli, Michael Gerber, Brandis Senecal, and Cindy Hyslop
Janie reported that the online orientation has been set-up through WebCampus. Adjunct faculty have been added using their ten digit ID numbers. Cindy and Janie also have the ability to add adjunct faculty or committee members to the orientation. The modules were explained and reviewed.  
An adjunct faculty evaluation should be completed during the first semester of teaching and then again in five years. 
Michael Gerber, the adjunct faculty representative suggested sending a letter to adjunct faculty introducing himself. Included in the letter will be information concerning the online orientation and usernames and passwords. The letter will be distributed through the mail and email system. 
The committee continues to update the adjunct faculty handbook and expects completion by the spring semester. The handbook will be located on the GBC website. The handbook will be a supplement to the online orientation. 
The username and password issues are being researched. Human Resources and Computer Services hope to have a process in place very soon. They realize there are issues and are trying very hard to put a process in place to offer efficiencies and to provide better instructions. 
